
Cemetery Trustees 

Meeting 

April 9, 2019 
 

Meeting called to order at 5:05 PM. 

 

Present:  Bill Tiffany, Chairman; Connie St. Clair, Co-Chairman and Mike Mudge, 

Trustee 

 

Absent:  None 

 

1. We had a discussion of available funds for the New Year. 

 

2. We discussed getting the refurbished gates installed in front of the Perry Eaton 

Mosoleumin “East Weare” Cemetery.  

 

3. We discussed the repairs needed for the fence at the “East Weare” cemetery after a pine 

tree fell and broke three rails.  

 

4. There is a pine tree that fell into the “Centre Square” cemetery from the property at 104 

East Road.  I will talk to Naomi Bolton about this.  

 

5. The new seasonal operating months for the Town cemeteries will be from May 1
st
 to 

November 15
th

, weather and ground permitting.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:16 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

William F. Tiffany, 

Chairman & Recording Secretary 

 


